
January 4, 2021 

 

President’s Report 

Spoke with Karen Godi regarding the MSHA Grant application.  We will hold off this go round on the 
grant application, as we are in need of additional data.  We will try to apply the next time the grant is 
offered. 
 
Spoke with Ginger Campbell with Haynes Twp. and Cindy Leesburg with Gustin Twp.   Regarding the  
increase to the Fire Department Billing.   
 
I have left a message for Carla Harvey with Harrisville Twp., regarding the increase to the Fire 
Department Billing.   
 
Preparing letters and documents to send to Townships for increase to Fire Contract Rates. 
 
  

 
Road Report 

 
I have received 2 complaints this month regarding the snow plowing.  1) Lenny Bobick called in the 
middle of the 12/12/2020 snow storm complaining that an ambulance would not be able to get down 
the side roads.   2) Justin Durfee called and was not happy with the snow was being plowed from the 
road into his front yard.  I contacted Warren and he addressed the concerns of both individuals. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila 

 


